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AY 2020 Student Medical Examinations: 

Online Medical Questionnaire 

 

As you may remember, we delayed the medical examinations in April. After much consideration, we 

have decided that we still cannot conduct medical examinations as usual at this time except new students 

(undergraduate, graduate) entering Tohoku University in AY 2020. We have therefore decided to conduct 

online questionnaire. Please respond to the below Online Medical Questionnaire. It will only take a few 

minutes of your time. 

 

1. Online Medical Questionnaire Entry Period: October 5–October 30, 2020 

 

2. Eligibility: This questionnaire is for all students enrolled at Tohoku University, excluding the 

following. 

Exempted Students: 

 -New undergraduate/graduate school students entering the university in AY 2020. 

 -The students shown below (hospital trainees) 

Graduate School of Medicine, School of Medicine 5th & 6th year; School of Health Sciences, 

Department of Nursing 3rd & 4th year (midwifery trainees only); Department of Radiological Technology 

3rd & 4th year; Department of Medical Laboratory Science 3rd year; Graduate School of Dentistry, 

School of Dentistry 1st/5th/6th year; Graduate School of Biomedical Engineering 1st year; Graduate 

School of Pharmaceutical Sciences 4th year 

 -Adult students who underwent a medical exam at their workplace or another off-campus facility 

can submit a copy of their results to the Student Health Care Center instead of undergoing Tohoku 

University's medical examination.  (However, in this case the center will be unable to issue a Medical 

Examination Certificate.) 

 

3. Online Medical Questionnaire 

  Access the URL below (or QR code at right) and log in to your DC Mail account. 

https://accounts.google.com/AccountChooser?continue=https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdp

6rcyGq2_YK2htXsm9hHyXWheDDtnHE9cFJwIPHZVbCgrlg/viewform?usp=sf_link 

Note: The Student Health Care Center does not administer DC Mail accounts. If you 

have questions about your account, password, etc. please use the below URL. 

https://www.cds.tohoku.ac.jp/ 

https://www.dc.tohoku.ac.jp/guide/faq/faq_google.html   

 

4. Other 

 -Completing the Online Medical Questionnaire will be considered equivalent to undergoing Student 

Medical Examinations for the 2020 academic year, so a Medical Examination Certificate will be issued 

after Dec 7 2020 at the Student Health Care Center. 

https://accounts.google.com/AccountChooser?continue=https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdp6rcyGq2_YK2htXsm9hHyXWheDDtnHE9cFJwIPHZVbCgrlg/viewform?usp=sf_link

